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United States 
Department of 
Agriculture 

Forest 
Service 

Chequamegon-Nicolet National Forest 
Supervisor's Office 

500 Hanson Lake Road 
Rhinelander, WI 54501 
715-362-1300
TDD: 711 (National Relay System)
Fax: 715-369-8859

File Code: 2830 
Date: February 28, 2025 

Steve Donohue 
GreenLight Metals Wisconsin  
141 Adelaide St W, Suite 520  
Toronto, ON M5H 3L5  
steve@greenlightmetals.com 

Dear Mr. Donohue, 

The Chequamegon-Nicolet National Forest received your letter of proposed changes to the Soo 
Line 40 operating plan, dated February 25, 2025, for diamond drilling operations in T33N R2W 
S35 NWSW in Taylor County Wisconsin. This letter is to inform you that: 

The Forest Service does not consider these changes to be major changes from the 
operating plan approved by Notice to Proceed on September 22, 2022. 

Similar to the Notice to Proceed sent on September 22, 2022: 

1. The operating plan is consistent with the forest land and resource management plan.
2. The Forest Service intends to monitor operations to ensure compliance with the operating

plan.
3. Green Light Wisconsin must notify the Forest Service 60 days in advance of any major

modifications in the operating plan.
4. Any unapproved deviation from the operating plan may be construed as unlawful, and the

United States may take appropriate legal action.
5. Green Light Wisconsin will need to meet all requirements of the Wisconsin Department

of Natural Resources before starting work.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Megan Luick, Minerals Program 
Manager, at megan.luick@usda.gov. We look forward to working with you in the future. 

Sincerely, 

SITKA PENCE  
Deputy Forest Supervisor 

cc:  equigley@glexploration.com, Megan Luick, Dan Eklund 
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